September 13, 2018

Paul Mercer, Commissioner

Department of Environmental Protection
17 State House Station

Augusta, Maine 04333

Linda J. Butler

Department of Environmental Protection
Licensing and Compliance Specialist

17 State House Station

Augusta, Maine 04333

RE: Crossroads Landfill Expansion-Application for Public Benefit,
#S-010735-W5-XY-N

Commissioner and Ms. Butler,

I am writing to correct certain information contained in the Waste Management Crossroads
Landfill Expansion-Application for Public Benefit, #S-010735-W5-XY-N. On page 12 Section
1.4 of the above referenced Application of Public Benefit, Waste Management states:

“Crossroads also recently entered into an agreement with Fiberight to send MSW bridge
capacity waste to Penobscot Energy Recovery Company (“PERC”)”.

As an owner of the PERC facility, I can state factually that there is no such agreement in place.
The only agreement that PERC entered into with the MRC/Fiberight project was in January
2018. In that agreement, the MRC was to release approximately 62,000 tons of unprocessed
msw from the contractual obligation to be delivered to the Crossroads landfill. This material was
to be instead delivered to PERC for processing.



The effectiveness of this signed agreement was conditioned on the approval from Waste
Management to allow the msw to be processed as an alternative to land disposal at the
Crossroads facility.

Waste Management did not approve the proposed MRC agreement that would have allowed the
62,000 tons of msw to be processed at PERC. Consequently all of the MRC tons (approximately
100,000 annually) are currently be disposed at Crossroads and the Juniper Ridge landfills.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or needed clarification.

Regards,

President
PERC Holdings.

201 East Lake Street, Suite 222 Wayzata, Minnesota 55391



